
July 15, 2015 
Brewster Public Library Board of Trustees Meeting 
Attending: Rick Voss, Karen DeSantis, John Dever, Lynn Marrison, 
           Gina Loprinzo 
 
*No Public comment 
*Karen motioned to accept the 6/17 minutes, John seconded, and  
 all approved. 
*Dissatisfaction with the new circulation desk has led to an  
 agreement with George Apap to replace it. Poor communication and  
 difficult scheduling are issues. 
*We have been fortunate to accommodate 2 interns who are being  
 paid by outside sources. Digitizing materials, technical  
 assistance, shelving, and assistance in programs have been their 
 tasks. 
*We received $7500 in funding for the purchase of laptops, a       
 charging cart, and the development of computer programs. 
 Senator Terrence Murphy informed us of this grant. 
*The artwork on the wall near the circulation desk is courtesy 
  of Dawn Willis from Studio Around the Corner in an attempt to 
  display local artists’ work. 
*The Brewster Rotary has donated $1250 to cover the cost of an  
 AED device thanks to Peter Carey’s efforts. The training will  
 be coordinated as soon as possible. 
*The board discussed the wording for the David Bruen plaque. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:45 P.M. 
 
  


